
Hart County Board of Commissioners

January 24, 2017
Called Meeting

After 5:30 p.m. 

The Hart County Board of Commissioners met January 24, 2017 at the Hart County Administrative Building. 
Chairman Joey Dorsey presided with Commissioners Frankie Teasley, RC Oglesby, Ricky Carter, and Marshall Sayer in attendance. 

The item to be discussed was to formulate a list of intersections and or features of roads that are in our opinion in need of improvement and or redesign for Safety reasons to be discussed with GDOT when a meeting with the leadership of GDOT.
After several minutes of decision a motion was made by Commissioner Oglesby that the priority list goes as follows: intersections of US 29 and Zion Church Rd., Hwy 77 and Junction 77, Hwy 51 and Hwy 77, and Hwy 77 and Knox Bridge Rd. the locations of both North and South Hart Schools. And Ask about having “Hartwell” added to the exit 173 signage on I85. Commissioner Teasley provided a second to the motion. Motion carried 5-0.
Commissioner Oglesby made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Commissioner Teasley provided a second to the motion. Motion carried 5-0.
--------------------------------------------------------
---------------------------------------------

Joey Dorsey, Chairman



Terrell Partain,
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